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Hi A couple of years ago I purcased a new remington 700
caliber. M...

Discussioen Thread

Response (Inez) 10/9/2002 3
There are currently no recalls on the Model 700
have a bolt Tock modification program for the
were manufactured prior to 1982, which had th
means en the guns manufactured prior to 1982 .
that must be placed in the F or Fire pos1t1o
the firearm.

we apologize for any inconvenience you may. be=exper1enc1hg we suggest
taking or sending your Firearm to a Remingf uthorized Repair Center or
our factory for evaluation.

You can locate your nearest repair center by vi
Information Center in our sSupport Section
state:

htep: //www, remington, con/Support/repai selection,asp

Thanks-
MeTlissa

customer (Pavid Rhoton) 02 11:31:40 AM

Hi :
A couple of years agn I purcased & h 700 in the 270 caliber,
3uest10n is that the safety ‘s alh ble to operate and was
won ering if a recall was ever I go about about getting
this ixed? g
Could you e-mail me and 1 2 G t this problem?

Thanks
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